
I am opposed to the ‘Abortion Zones’ Bill. This criminalises those who 

are ant-abortion. 

People protesting in these circumstances are not a threat to those 

entering or leaving these premises. 

We are representing the value and dignity of those babies being 

destroyed. 

We recognise that these children need representation. 

Criminalising this representation is surely not what our society is 

about. 

I am opposed to this move and would ask that the committee 

recognises that this right to protest and represent is a fundamental 

right. 


